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THE ASPEN |INSTITUTE

ASPEN FORUM ON WOMEN AND GIRLS

As we reflect upon the one year anniversary of Time’s Up, the Aspen Forum on
Women and Girls would like to share with you a report on sexual harassment
that emerged from our October 2018 roundtable Sustaining the Movement:
Changing the Culture and explored promising practices, best practices and
radical collaborations to stop sexual harassment in our society.

The year 2018 will truly be noted as one where women strongly and
thoughtfully raised their voices to on behalf of dignity, equality, and fairness.
The courageous stand by women to step up and say #metoo and Time’s Up
fueled a new national conversation on sexual harassment that resulted in the
firing and resignation of powerful men as well as the passage of new laws and
implementation of new standards in the workplace.

This new era ramped up a year of women’s activism that changed Congress,
state houses and Governorships and sparked overdue action and
accountability in the media and private sectors across the nation. We are
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optimistic that this energy will yield more opportunities for progress for girls and
women — and for a more just, transparent and thriving society.

We are just getting started at the Aspen Forum on Women and Girls. We look
forward to connecting with you in 2019 on conversations that can continue to
propel women and girls forward.

Warmly,
Anne Mosle and Peggy Clark

Check out these new resources:

e Report: Sustaining the Movement, Changing the Culture: Promising
Practices Across Sectors to Stop Sexual Harassment

e Blog post: The Women Wave: Fueling a Revolution of Respect and
Dignity for All

e Aspen Insight podcast episode: The Impact of the Women’s Wave, with
Anne Mosle and Peggy Clark
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